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MoNSANTO CHEMICAL COMPANY \IL-
STt. Louvis 4, MissSOURI

April 15, 1954

Dr. Paul Aebersold

Chief, Isotopes Division

Oak Ridge National Laboratory
Post Office Box P

Oak Ridge, Tennessee

Dear Paul:

In connection with some of the experi-
ments which we have in mind, it appears that
we could use a rather strong alpha source to
good advantage,

I do not know whether or not as a part
of your radioisotope distribution program
you have made provision for sources of this
kind. Any information which you can give me
will be much appreciated.
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PhiYip N. Powers
Director, Atomic Project
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